Srini Mandayam

From: James Gadsden <JGadsden@mesquiteisd.org>

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:28 PM

To: Srini Mandayam

Cc: James Huckaby; Bob Ankrum; Matthew Holzapfel; Michael Zdansky; Bubba Blasius
Subject: [External] RE: Proposed School zone removals

Good afternoon,

Mr. Ankrum has observed the five school zone locations mentioned below. After reviewing his
findings, the District is in agreement with the proposed school zone removals.

Regards,

James Gadsden

Risk Management/Operations Manager
Mesquite ISD

972-882-7401 (Office)

972-882-5565 (Fax)

From: Srini Mandayam [mailto:smandaya@cityofmesquite.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 2:03 PM

To: James Huckaby <JHuckaby@mesquiteisd.org>

Cc: James Gadsden <JGadsden@mesquiteisd.org>; Bob Ankrum <BAnkrum@mesquiteisd.org>; Matthew Holzapfel
<mholzapf@cityofmesquite.com>; Michael Zdansky <mzdansky @cityofmesquite.com>; Bubba Blasius
<cblasius@cityofmesquite.com>

Subject: Proposed School zone removals

Good afternoon Mr. Huckaby,

In an effort to update the city code concerning “no longer needed” school zones, after the relocation of
(a) Florence ES, (b)Hanby ES, and (c) Seabourn ES, staff is proposing the removal of the school zones
from the following locations. Before we take any action, we are requesting your staff's input/
recommendation concerning our proposal. We understand that removing a school zone is a sensitive
issue, and we wanted to make sure that our decision is based on sound judgement and observations

from both us and your staff.

We want to implement this in a two phase process — first phase is to remove the 20 MPH school zone
and leave the existing crosswalk signs, and crosswalks, in place, and if there are no negative response,
taking it to the next phase of removing the crosswalk signs. If there is a mid-block crosswalk involved,
both the signs as well as the crosswalk will be removed. We plan to place this as an agenda item for
city council consideration in January, 2019, if there is concurrence from the district staff. If the district
staff feels any additional school zones are needed, please let me know, so that we can evaluate them
and add them as new school zones to the agenda. Let me know if you need additional information.

1. Gleneagle Drive from Oates Drive to Whitson Way (Florence ES)

1



Cascade Street from Grubb Drive to Lee Street(Hanby)

Grubb Drive from Embassy Drive to Grubb Circle (Hanby)

Lee Street from Grubb Drive to Cascade Street (Hanby)
-Sandy Lane from Fielding Drive to Peachtree Road (Seabourn)

ahwh

Thanks,

Srini Mandayam, P.E.
City of Mesquite

Please take a moment to complete the City of Mesquite customer satisfaction survey.

z - Srini Mandayam, P.E.
MESQU]TE Manager of Traffic Engineering and Street Lighting | Traffic Engineering
; - Division
P B X A S 1515N Galloway Ave | Mesquite, TX 75149
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WARNING: This email is from an external source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe. Forward to the helpdesk@cityofmesquite.com or call us at 972-216-6622 if you are unsure.




